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GovERNMENT NOTICES ® GOEWERMENTSKENNISGEWINGS

DEPARTMENT OF WATER AND SANITATION

NO. 3088 27 February 2023

Confidential

water & sanitation

Department:
Watar and Sanitation
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA

EXTENSION OF THE GAZETTE NOTICE FOR PUBLIC COMMENTS TO EXTEND THE BOUNDARY
OF UMGEN! WATER TO INCLUDE MHLATHUZE WATER TO FORM A SINGLE WATER BOARD
IN KWAZULU-NATAL AND THE TRANSFER OF STAFF, ASSETS AND LIABILITIES TO UMGENI
WATER UNTIL 15 MARCH 2023

I, Mr Senzo Mchunu, in my capacity as Minister of Water and Sanitation, hereby publish the extension
for public comments to extend the boundary of Umgeni Water to include Mhlathuze Water to form a
single Water Board in KwaZulu-Natal and the transfer of staff, assets and liabilities to Umgeni Water
until 15 March 2023, which was published on 03 November 2022, gazette number 47442.

A copy of the draft due diligence report for the reconfiguration of Umgeni Water and Mhlathuze Water
can be downloaded on the Department of Water and Sanitation website at http://www.dws.gov.za.

All interested persons and affected parties are invited to comment in writing on the extension of
boundary of Umgeni Water to include Mhlathuze Water to form a single Water Board in KwaZulu-Natal
until 15 March 2023. Written representations received after this time may not be considered. All such
comments must be addressed to:

Director-General

Department of Water and Sanitation
Attention: Mr S Letsholo

Waterbron Building

178 Francis Baard Street, Pretoria, 0001
or

Private Bag X313, Pretoria, 0001.

For attention: Mr S Letsholo
Email: letsholoS@dws.gov.za
Tel: 012 336 8043

.
MR's MCHUNY, MP

MINISTER OF WATER AND SANITATION

DATE: 2\{/01 /’)-0%3
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